
 
 

                                                           Technical Notice                              10-012 

  
TO:  BOX Participants  
 

FROM: Participant Connectivity Coordinator 
 

SUBJECT:  FTP Server Unavailability 
 
DATE: June 4, 2010 

 
The Boston Options Exchange (BOX) will perform maintenance on its FTP server. Consequently, 
from 6 pm EST Friday, June 4 to 8 pm EST Saturday, June 5, the FTP server will be unavailable to 
BOX Participants. During that same period of time the BOX Market Operation Center will not be 
able to receive emails from BOX Participants. 
 
 
For any additional information, please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or 
by email at BOXMOC@bostonoptions.com.  
 

 
 

Thank you, 

 

 
BOX Participant Connectivity Coordinator 
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